
Mustang Bulletin           
Myers-Ganoung Elementary  
 5000 E. Andrew St.  Tucson, AZ  85711

(520) 584-6700 Phone
(520) 584-3501 - fax
http://edweb.tusd1.org/Myers-Ganoung 

           . TUC     SON UNIFIED 
 SCHOOL DISTRICT                         

   November 2023

Principal’s Corner with Ms. 

Stefanek: 

Greetings Myers-Ganoung 

Mustangs! 

 Welcome to November and quarter 

two. Students are all working in 

small groups with certified staff 

members to support their academic 

needs. They also attend weekly 

classes with our counselor to 

support their social and emotional 

needs. If you feel your child would 

benefit from a small counseling 

group, please let their classroom 

teacher know or call the front 

office.  

Attendance: Attendance is vital. 

There is a direct connection 

between attendance and success in 

the classroom. When students are 

not at school, they are missing 

instruction. We understand that 

emergencies come up and illnesses 

are still making an impact. 

Therefore, students need to be at 

school every day when they are not 

sick. Instruction begins at 8:30am, 

the second bell. If students arrive 

after 9am, they need to be signed 

in at the front office.  

Dismissal: Please use caution when 

loading and unloading students. Be 

courteous of where you are parking 

by not blocking driveways and/or 

parking in restricted areas.!      

(continued in next column ->)

Continued: Also, use the 

crosswalk. This is a safety 

concern. Thank you for 

driving courteously, safely, 

and slowly! 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Stefanek,    

Proud Principal of 

Myers/Ganoung 

Elementary 

Did you know? TUSD has 

several Family Resource 

Centers. If you find that 

you have a need for food, 

or hygiene supplies, there’s 

one available to you.  

Also, there is the Duffy 

Clothing Bank, if you need 

clothing or shoes for your 

child, or yourself. 

For more information, 

contact Diana Pitney 

************************** 

Don’t forget to scan the QR 

Code to take our Family 

Engagement Survey!  

**************************** 

Office Hours are 7:45-am 

to 4:00pm! Call if your 

child will be late or absent. 

520-584-6700.

Wednesday is Early Out! 

1:40pm! Please pick your 

child up on time. 

.

Cafecito! 9am 
Cafecito this month is hosting Sheri 
Garth , Director of the HEART 
Program.  What is the HEART 
Program? The HEART program is 
TUSD’s program that assists 
displaced families. These are 
families that may be homeless, 
staying in a motel, or staying with 
friends or families. Maybe 
grandparents or relatives who are 
caring for students who have been 
dropped off to live with them for a 
while, or longer. Or students who are 
without adults to care for them and 
are on their own.  More and more we 
find families are struggling with 
needing a place to live, and needing 
to stay wherever they can. If you’re 
in such a situation, or know someone 
in our district in this situation, come 
hear about the resources available 
for you or them! 

November 
November 2nd- Family Engagement 

Meeting, Rm. 26 3pm 

November 9th- Site Council Mtg.  3pm 

November 10th –Veteran’s Day, 

observance - No School!   

November 16th – STEM NIGHT! 5-6:30 

PM,  Join us! Be amazed! 

November 17th Cafecito 9AM - Library 

November 17th- Picture Retakes!   

November 22nd- Kind Kids Assembly 9-

10 A.M. Kind Kids Lunches.      

November 23 -24th- Thanksgiving, No 

School! Enjoy your celebrations! 
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